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January 2019 
  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 
 
Subject: Oklo Inc., Project 99902046 
  Letter Regarding Draft PDC Report for Discussion 
       
Oklo previously submitted a paper titled “Draft Principal Design Criteria Report” on evaluating 
the newly finalized Regulatory Guide (RG) 1.232 in order to enable a discussion on how the RG 
1.232 could be used for a novel non-LWR.  The discussion occurred but the concepts in the 
report with regard to draft Principal Design Criteria (PDC) were rapidly superceded by a 
subsequent evaluation.   
 
Because of this, and in accordance with a letter from the NRC dated January 8, 2019, Oklo is 
requesting a withdrawal of this report, per 10 CFR 2.390 (c)(3), because items (i) - (v) do not 
apply to the document. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact us at 
hello@oklo.com or (650) 550-0127. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jacob DeWitte    Caroline Cochran 
Co-Founder, CEO   Co-Founder, COO 
Oklo Inc.    Oklo Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc: 
 

Jan Mazza, Project Manager, Advanced Reactor and Policy Branch, Division of Engineering, 
Infrastructure and Advanced Reactors, Office of New Reactors 
John Segala, Chief, Advanced Reactor and Policy Branch, Division of Engineering, Infrastructure and 
Advanced Reactors, Office of New Reactors 
John Monninger, Director, Division of Safety Systems, Risk Assessment, and Advanced Reactors 
Vonna Ordaz, Deputy Director, Office of New Reactors 

 Frederick Brown, Acting Director, Office of New Reactors 
 Michael R. Johnson, Deputy Executive Director for Reactor and Preparedness Programs 
 Margaret Doane, Executive Director of Operations 

Catherine Haney, Regional Administrator, Region II 
 
 




